
   

Literacy  

We have been learning: 

 Spelling – We have been concentrating on the 

phonemes ‘g’ and its different graphemes.   

 Writing – we have been looking at the 

features of a biography.  

 Reading - we are working in groups on Guided 

Reading. 

Next, we will continue with our transition novel 

and write a biography on King Charles. 

Numeracy        

We have been learning: 

 About banking, working with money and how to 

convert units of currency.   

 Mental maths strategies. 

 

Next we will be revising: 

 How to convert units of measurement and learning 

to use BODMAS. 
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General update from teacher 

Hello everyone!  

Time is flying and summer is on its way…. 

This term, we will be discussing lots about moving to 

secondary and answering any questions you might have.  

We have confirmation of our transition dates to Loudoun 

which will be on 6th, 7th and 8th of June – more information 

will follow.  The children have started practising for 

Sports’ Day which, weather permitting, will be on 

Thursday 25th May.  A weekly lunchtime ‘Hangout at the 

Hub’ has been set up for our p7s to meet up where they 

can also discuss any concerns they have about transition 

with Mrs McGregor and feedback so far has been 

positive!  Everyone in Primary 7 will also have the 

opportunity to lead an after school club at some point in 

May or June.    

Please check the new school app for forthcoming diary 

dates.   

 

  

 

Learning across the Curriculum  

We have been:  

 Learning about ‘Flight’ 

 Introduced to our topic ‘Computer and Video 

Games’ 

 

Next we will be learning about: 

 Relationships and sexual health. 

 Athletics.  


